Sainfs Joachim &Anne ™~
Armenian Aposfolic Church

Friends of our Church,

You are cordizily invited to attend our annual "TASTE CF ARMENIA"
church picnic held on the church grounds on Sunday, June 27, 1523, It
will give you an opportunity to meet with old friends and enjoy ail the
Armenian delicacies from shish kebob to Armenian pastries by cur
church ladies. There will be fun and games for all children and adults
along with beautiful Armenian music for your listening and dancing
pleasure. ‘

Tc can off the days festivities a raffle will be held offering many
vaiuable prizes. We have enclosed some raffle tickets for you to buy
or sell to others. Please be generous. Don't hesitate to ask for more
tickets. Either return the stubs with ycur check or bring them with
you to the picnic. In either case, we wish you good luck and good
health!

Please remember the date: SUNDAY, JUNE 27, 1993. MARK IT
ON YOQUR CALENDAR!!

Looking forward to seeing you there.
Thank you,
CHAIRMAN, RAFFLE COMMITTEE
Return chacks and stubs to:
Richard Nalbandian
8301 Blue Spruce Court

Tinley Park, IL 60477
(708)429-1029

12600 South Ridgeland Avenue Palos Heights, Illinois 60463 Office: 708-388-4940




